CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

November 1, 2016

David Soule, P.E.

Rio Grande Engineering
9171 Glendale Ave NE
Albuquerque, NM 87122

Re: Taos II at the Trails Subdivision
Erosion and Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 10-18-16 (C09E001G)

Dear Mr. Soule,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 10-25-16 the
above referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and to apply for an ESC
Permit for grading and Building Permit.

The plan cannot be approved for Work Order since it does not show any BMPs
for the widening of Paseo del Norte as shown on the approved Infrastructure List.

PO Box 1293 In addition, a haul road has been used in the Paseo del Norte ROW to deliver dirt
to the site. It appears there is a low point near the east end of it which may act as a
sediment basin. If drainage from the haul road makes it past (east) of this low-point, a
sediment BMP shall be installed to prevent sediment from reaching Universe Blvd. See
Albuquerque image attached to the e-mail for location of the haul road.

New Mexico 87103 If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.

Sincerely,
www.cabg.gov
Qﬁ G. &AM—

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality
Planning Dept.

C: email



